
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scott Creek Primary School 

 
Newsletter 

A small dynamic community school  

IN THIS EDITION 

 
 Pupil Free Days 
 Nut Free 
 Lost Property 
 Diary Dates 
 A message from Kath 
 School Life 
 Bushfire Ready 

Presentation 
 Science for Real 
 Fundraising 
 Community News and 

Events 

Term 4 Week 3 October 28th 2021 

 

A MESSAGE FROM KATH 

Kaurna miyurna, Kaurna yarta, ngadlu tampinthi.  

'We recognise Kaurna people and their land’. 

DIARY DATES 

Term 4  

Week 3 

Friday- 29/10   

Crazy Camel Orders Due 

Week 4 

Wednesday -3/11 

 Governing Council 

Thursday-4/11 

 Outdoor Learning Morning 

(Please wear appropriate clothing) 

Talent Show & Disco 

Friday- 5/11 

 PUPIL FREE DAY 

Week 5 

Monday 8/11 

PUPIL FREE DAY 

Wednesday 10/11 

 Playgroup 

Friday 12/11 

Community BBQ 

Upcoming Events: 

Monday 22/11 

Bushfire Ready 

Presentation  

Tuesday 30/11 

School Concert - 6PM 

Tuesday 7/12  

Aquatics (UP) 

Friday 10/12 

Volunteer Morning Tea 

and School Picnic 
 

 

 

PUPIL FREE DAYS 

Please note that 2 Pupil Free days have been approved for term 4. 

FRIDAY - 5th November 

MONDAY- 8th November 

LOST PROPERTY 
Our Lost Property box is overflowing!  All items will be displayed on the front 
verandah tomorrow morning (Friday), after 8:30 until the end of the school day. 
If you are missing any items (clothing and containers), please check the display. 

A belated welcome back to term 4. A reminder that term 4 is a little bit 
messy due to drama practice and extra activities so remember to take a 
regular wellbeing check for yourselves and your children as the younger 
ones especially get very tired. Please check the diary dates as there are 
lots of things happening this term.  
 
Last weekend we achieved a lot at our working bee. The Helps, Ryan, 
Good, Gray, Hamlyn-Haris, Noonan/Parker, Neave/Petchkovsky, and 
Fitch/Lau families and Carly all contributed to the work completed 
including fixing the steps to the green shed, cleaning out the green shed, 
levelling the area outside the Middles class, tidying up the garden in the 
front and near the frog pond and painting the fence around the frog pond. 
A huge thanks to all of these people. 

   
A huge thank you Glen Harris for the time and effort he has put in over the 

holidays to prepare for the new outdoor learning area. There is still some 

work to be done for this project to be completed. If you are able to lend a 

hand please let the front office know.   

 

Nut Free 
Please be aware that we have students in our school 
community with severe nut allergies. For the safety of all 
students please do not send nuts to school.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Student Attendance 
We understand that term 4 can be a tiring time for children and their families. However, we would like to 
highlight the importance of students attending each day when they are well enough to do so.  
Absence Notification 
If your child is unable to attend school please let the front office know via phone or email.  
If you are notifying the school of a student absence via email please send to 
dl.0396.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

 

SCHOOL LIFE- WHAT’S ON 

Science for Real 

We are super excited to once again welcome Peter and Sue Boggiano for some ‘Fun with Science’. 

On Tuesday the 2nd of November they will provide a “best of’ science lesson that includes 

demonstrations (prism, water/air pressure, volcanoes, Van de Graaff Electrostatic Generator) and hands-

on activities for our students (rainbow glasses, kaleidoscopes, turning forks, Cartesian diver, tornado tubes  

and electric circuits or magnets).   

These visits always create a lot of excitement around learning and discovery. Make sure you take the time 

to talk to your children about it - They may just teach you something!!!! 

 

 SCHOOL REVIEW 
This week we had our eternal school review. This is carried out in every school once every three years 
and aims to identify exemplary practice, what’s working well and what are the next steps. While we will 
not have the final feedback for a few weeks, the day was very positive and everyone who participated; 
staff, students and parents were able to communicate a sense of pride and knowledge of how the school 
is progressing and what impact new strategies are having on learning.  
 
These include:  
· The targeted phonics program that is common across the school  
· A comprehensive school improvement process  
· Student goals setting and knowing their next steps using learning progressions  
 
The parent group highlighted that we have not explained the Walker Learning Approach that we use 
across the school to encourage students to develop their own inquiry question to research a topic of 
interest from an overarching Big Question, for example last term our big question was “How do we heal 
country? From this question students pursued interests such as sustainability, cool burning to reduce fire 
risk, waste management etc.  
 
At our next community BBQ on Friday November 12th we will share more information about the Walker 
Learning Approach.   

A MESSAGE FROM KATH CONT. 



 
 

 

 

 
Contact Us 
519 Scott Creek Road 
SCOTT CREEK SA 5153 
Phone: 8388 2251 
Email:dl.0396.info@schools.sa.edu.au 
Website www.scps.sa.edu.au 

 

 

Lunch Fundraiser  
Don’t forget to get your 
orders in for fundraiser 
lunches.    
DATES AND MENU 
Thursday 18th Nov- 
Individual Quiches/ Cake 
or Muffin 
Thursday 9th Dec - 
Sausage Rolls (Sausages 
rolled in puff pastry)/ Cake 
or Muffin 
COST:   

Crazy Camel Fundraiser  
All Crazy Camel orders 
must be in by tomorrow, 
Friday 29th October.  
 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS AND EVENTS 

ADELAIDE HILLS KIDS FRAMERS MARKET 
 
The Adelaide Hills Kids Farmers Market is being held on Sunday 5th 
December 2021. 
There are lots of ways to be involved that can be more than just growing 
fruits & vegetables. The Market Coordinator is very flexible so if this is of 
interest to you please check out the registration or Facebook page.   
 
More information can also be collected from the school office.  
 
Registrations are still open at: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/C7SG5CQ. 
 
Also visit @adelaidehillskidsfarmersmarket on Facebook for more 
details. 
 

 

 

FAMILY BUSHFIRE READY COMMUNITY DAY 
Sunday 31st October 2021 from 11:00-2:00pm 

 
Cherry Gardens Ironbank Recreation Ground, 

658 Ackland Hill Road, Cherry Gardens 
 
Please refer to the flyer previous send home or contact the school office 

for more information. 

FUNDRAISING 


